
P
scientists 
and engineers 

For more information:

  ourcoast.douglas.qld.gov.au
  ourcoast@douglas.qld.gov.au

PROJECT UPDATE NO. 7 
AUGUST 2018

Adaptation workshops
The Resilient Coast project team are currently preparing for  
a series of workshops to be held over October and November 
with the Douglas Shire communities. These workshops form 
part of the Phase 6 process in developing a Coastal Hazard 
Adaptation Strategy (CHAS).

These workshops will include reviewing:

• The Douglas Shire coastal values, the vision for a Resilient 
Coast, and objectives for different regions

• Built and natural assets that may be impacted by coastal 
erosion and storm tide inundation, now and into the future

• The range of adaptation options available (including 
planning, changes to infrastructure, coastal engineering)

• Stakeholder perspectives on adaptation options – how well 
do different options achieve the vision and objectives for a 
Resilient Coast? 

• Other issues of interest to stakeholders in the context of 
coastal hazard management.

Fact sheets – what would you like to know more about?
A series of fact sheets are available on the website. 
These currently include:

• Terminology
• Coastal landscapes
• Coastal hazards
• Coastal adaptation

Fact sheets can be downloaded at: https://ourcoast.douglas.
qld.gov.au/projects/download/1423/ProjectDocument 

Additional fact sheets are being developed over the  
next few months, tailored to stakeholder interests. If you 
have an idea or request for a fact sheet please email 
ourcoast@douglas.qld.gov.au.

How can I find out more information?
To ensure you are kept up to date with the Resilient Coast 
program and the development of the Coastal Hazard 
Adaptation Strategy (CHAS):

99 Register to receive regular progress updates and  
notifications of community workshops by going to  
https://ourcoast.douglas.qld.gov.au and click on the  
‘Register here to receive project updates’ button 

99Ask Council or their experts questions about coastal hazards or 
the CHAS process by emailing ourcoast@douglas.qld.gov.au.

Community workshops will be held over October 31st  
and November 1st, at venues including Cape Tribulation,  
Mossman and Port Douglas. Session times will be advertised  
in the coming weeks. Please register your interest  
https://ourcoast.douglas.qld.gov.au/ to be kept informed. 


